
 

 

Colorado Family Church: Next School Year - Heartland Academy! 
 
Adonia Hentrich and Gabriella Kirkley 
July 3, 2021 
 

 
 

Dear families, 

 

Many of you got to observe (and support) the activities of the Colorado Heartland Co-op throughout the 

past year. You may or may not know that for this coming year we are taking a big step forward, and 

creating Heartland Academy Denver! Heartland Academy will be modeled after Acton Academy. 

 

Tomorrow during service we will give a brief intro to what we will be doing, and then after lunch, at 

12:30, we will give a more in-depth presentation, with the opportunity for QandA, and finding ways to 

support the school going forward! 

 

We hope you will attend both! See you tomorrow! 

 

Adonia Hentrich and Gabriella Kirkley 

Heartland Academy Co-owners 


